
From: rick  
Sent: Monday, October 2, 2023 5:24 PM 
To: Council Agenda <councilagenda@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] in support of the HUBS plan 
 

Dear Council, 
 
I am a resident of London west, in the Springbank Drive and Wonderland area.   I fully 
support your efforts in implementing the HUBS plan here in London.  I welcome a HUB 
our in our area when the time comes. 
 
NIMBYism doesn’t work to solve the pressing problem we have in London with the 
homeless.  They need and deserve a place to live that is off the streets.  HUBS will be 
an essential step in getting the homeless properly housed. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Rick Odegaard,  

London, ON 
 


